
Department of English 

Gurucharan College, Silchar 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 
 

In partial modification of the department notice dated 11
th

 March, 2024, it is hereby 

informed to all 6
th

 Semester students that they are to submit their assignments on the 22
nd

 

March, 2024 (Friday) to the department as the same could not be collected on the scheduled 

date of submission due to the APSC Preliminary exams. 

 

TDC 6
th

 Sem (both Hons. & Pass) --------- 22
nd

 March, 2024 (Friday) 

 

 

 

 

Head 

Department of English 

    Gurucharan College, Silchar 

 

Dated: 19
th

 March, 2024 

 


